June 8, 2022

Mr. Scott Johnson, Jr
Recreation Director

Ledyard Parks and Recreation
12 Van Tassell Drive

Gales Ferry, CT 06335

Dear Scott:

I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign from the Ledyard Parks
and Recreation Commission effective July 1, 2022.

My schedule and family commitments have become such that I cannot
continue to volunteer the time necessary to do my job on the board with the
thoroughness I would like.

During the next few weeks, I am willing to help you in any way to make the
transition as smooth as possible. This includes assisting in recruiting and
training my replacement. Please let me know if there is anything specific
that you would like me to do.

Thank you for the opportunity, and best wishes to you and the other
members going forward.

Sincerely ypuys, ; :
Barbara L.zandri

Ce: Ken DiRico

8 Melanie Lane
Gales Ferry, CT 06335




